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Reaction to City Council’s Vote on Resolution  
in Support of Assembly Bill 392 

 
SAN DIEGO, CA - Today, City Council considered a resolution in support of Assembly 
Bill 392, The California Act to Save Lives, which would change California’s legal 
standard for when police can use deadly force.   

Councilmember Monica Montgomery issues the following statement:  

“I am thrilled with today’s vote to support AB 392, authored by our own Assembly 
Member Dr. Shirley Weber.  By providing a clear definition for when police officers 
can use deadly force, this bill will put California at the forefront of strong use of 
force policies that will help to set the standard across the nation and will 
undoubtedly save lives of both community members and officers.  I will continue to 
support measures that address police accountability and transparency, and strongly 
encourage our representatives in Sacramento to do the same and pass this 
important legislation.” 

Councilmember Monica Montgomery is an attorney and represents the Fourth 
Council District on the San Diego City Council, which includes the following 
communities: Alta Vista, Broadway Heights, Chollas View, Emerald Hills, Encanto, 
Greater Skyline Hills, Jamacha, Lincoln Park & Knox, Lomita Village, North Bay Park 
Terraces, Oak Park, O’Farrell, Paradise Hills, Redwood Village, Rolando Park, South 
Bay Terraces, Valencia Park and Webster. 
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